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NEWSLETTER

IMPORTANT REMINDERS
Bank Holiday - Mon 5 May
End of year exams - w/c Mon 19 May
Half-term - w/c Mon 26 May

END OF YEAR EXAMS
Our end of year exams will run on the 19-23 May. These exams are important
ones, as the students’ results will form the basis of their predicted grades for
university applications. Our students have already been given revision
resources to help them prepare, and naturally we will be supporting them to
achieve their best outcomes over the coming weeks. 
Please note that:

The exams will run from Monday to Friday
From Monday to Thursday, exams will finish at lunchtime each day
Coaches will be available for students to travel home earlier than usual if
they wish; alternatively they are welcome to stay at SuMS (or head to the
UoS) to revise 

DofE practice expeditions - 2-4 June
Mock SPQ presentations - 10 Jun
SPQ presentations - 19 Jun

This week we were delighted to welcome our students back to school to get the summer term started!
It was wonderful to see so many smiling faces, and to get this short but action-packed term underway. 

Here are some key diary dates for you to note: 

Tues 29 April: Sports restart at Surrey Sports Park
Mon 19 - Fri 23 May: End of year exams (more info below)
Mon 26 - Fri 30 May: Summer half-term break
Mon 2 - Weds 4 June: DofE practice expeditions (Gold & Silver)
Mon 2 - Weds 4 June: enrichment activities at school for other students
Tues 10 June: Mock SPQ presentations
Thurs 19 June: SPQ presentations at UoS (approx. 14.00-17.00, invitation
to parents and carers to follow)
Mon 23 June: Helen Sharman lecture (more info next week)
Weds 25 June: UCAS evening for parents/carers
Fri 27 June: End of year exam results shared
Fri 27 June: Predicted grades sent home
Mon 30 June: INSET day
Tues 8 July: Careers Fair at KCLMS
Fri 11 July: Last day of school for students
W/c 14 July: DofE qualifying expeditions (Gold & Silver)

Alongside this we are busily working on admissions, preparing to welcome our brand new cohort in
September, and we are working very proactively on outreach, to ensure that we are supporting the
development of passionate mathematical scientists in our community. Phew! 

If your young person has any questions or concerns, please encourage them to speak to their tutor or
subject teachers as soon as possible. 

On Tuesday we will run sports as usual
On Friday there will only be one exam in the morning, after which we will
host a picnic/social gathering for our students to round off the week - they
will be free to head home at lunchtime
We will send exam timetables to all students during the w/c Mon 5 May


